
We were really excited to be 
able to host the babies’ 
Forest School  Stay & Play 
this month and it was great 
to meet so many of you. We 
hope you enjoyed your time 
and we hope to see you back 
with us again in the future.

We were very pleased to be 
able to receive lots of 

branches and twigs from our 
neighbours at the casino this 

month after their tree 
surgeon’s visit. The children 

have been enjoying adding to 
their den and even helped 
trim them down with the 

loppers and secatuers.  



The children had another 
opportunity to do some leaf 
painting on their fabric 
bunting which we will be 
hanging up in the Forest 
School once they're all 
completed. 

The toddlers and 
preschoolers were delighted 
to discover that apples had 
fallen from the apple tree in 
the school garden. We took 
this opportunity to cut them 

up and us them in their 
summer dishes in the mud 

kitchen.
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